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The Honorable Steven Johnson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Insurance and Pensions 

Statehouse, Room 218-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Johnson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2638 by House Committee on Insurance and Pensions 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2638 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2638 would add automobile windshield repair and replacement to the list of services 

that would be covered under a “service contract.”    

 

 The Insurance Department states that HB 2638 would not have a fiscal effect because 

service contracts are not construed as insurance and are exempt from Department regulations.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Bobbi Mariani, Insurance  


